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Dear Denise, 
 
Thank you for the generous donation from the Rotary Club of Beaumaris. The funds will 
go towards vital ophthalmology (eye) assessment equipment to enable ophthalmology 
outpatient clinics at Sandringham Hospital for the first time. 
 
Congratulations to you and all who were involved in organising the Bayside Charity Golf 
Day and Bayside Charity PGA Associate Pro-Am events. 
 
Please thank the committee and club members for the time and effort that they 
contribute to supporting Sandringham Hospital and the local community.  
 
We are most grateful for your support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Melissa Reid 
 

Melissa Reid  
Acting Director of Nursing and Operations  
 

 


